
WEEKLY WISSAHICKON

FROM THE DIRECTORS 
Dear parents: Please try to provide your students 60 minutes each week to get on Dreambox and

practice their math skills. You can access it on any computer using the website below or an iPad.

Unfortunately, we can't access it on other brands of tablets, phones, or kindles. Your students have a

username and password. If they don't know it, please ask your classroom teacher. Website:

https://play.dreambox.com/login/puw5/wissahickoncs 

iPad: Download from the app store, and use this code: puw5/wissahickoncs 

If your child is interested in singing for either the Girl Choir Festival or the KS Boy Choir Festival in

May, please see the �yer below. 

Also, 8th grade class fees are past due! Graduation fees are $275.00 per student. Please follow up

with me via email, g.minor@wissahickoncharter.org or phone, 267-774-4370 ext. 2259 ASAP. Thank

you.

Ms. Gina

FROM THE ASSESSMENT AND ACCOUNTABILITY OFFICE 
Dear Families: Please save the dates for our upcoming PSSA testing days. Also, please see below for

PSSA testing policies and guidelines.



Tuesday, May 2nd-Wednesday, May 3rd (Science: Grades 4 and 8)

Mr. Paul

FROM THE FRONT OFFICE 
We are still collecting Box Tops for Education to help raise funds to support our various classes and

programs. While you shop, keep an eye out for the small pink items found on many grocery items.

Clip them off and send them in with your child to drop off in the collection bin in the o�ce. 

We are also still collecting any slightly used footwear and donating them to our Shoe Box Recycling

program. All donations will help raise funds to support WCS and all of our wonderful classes and

programs. Thank you for your support!

Ms. Shonda and Mr. Justin

FROM P.E. 
American Heart Association "Jump Rope for Heart" packets have been handed out and students are in

full swing into their healthy rope turning PE classes. Thank you to all who have decided to participate

in collecting donations for the American Heart Association. We really appreciate all the hard work and

time you put into this great cause! Donation packets will be due back to me the week of May 15th-

19th. Thanks for your support!.

Mr. Jim

FROM THE DEVELOPMENT OFFICE 
We rely on the generosity of friends and family like you to preserve the programs that make

Wissahickon a magical place to come to school-Discovery class, a fully-stocked library,

extracurriculars, and much more! 

We are so grateful to you for all the ways you support your students and the Wissahickon

Charter community. As you visit the school this week to learn about your student's progress,

consider making a gift to the Wissahickon Charter School Annual Fund. 



You can make your gift in person this week with cash or check. Alternatively, you can make a

gift right now with your credit card on our website.

Ms. Allie & Ms. Anne

FROM THE WPP

Tryouts for the Talent Show will be held immediately after school on Tuesday, May 2nd and

Thursday, May 4th. Please bring music and any props you need for your act

Thank you for everyone who supported our 2017 Yankee Candle Fundraiser.

EXTRA CLOTHES 
Dear Families: If you have gently used school uniforms, particularly blue jean or sweat bottoms, sizes

6-12 for boys and girls, please donate to the school. Sometimes, we may need spare clothes for our

little ones. If you have clothes that do not �t and want to donate them to the school, you will be able to

swap them for clothes that �t. Thank you.

IMPORTANT DATES

Friday, May 5th: 12:45pm Dismissal for Professional Development

Monday, May 8th-Friday, May 12th: PSSA Makeup Test Days

Tuesday, May 16th: 6:30pm Board of Trustees Meeting

Wednesday, May 17th: WPP Meeting / 6:00pm High School Matters Event

Friday, May 19th: 12:45pm Dismissal for Professional Development

Monday, May 29th: Memorial Day-No School

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

All students are considered late as of 8:21am everyday.

Our early dismissal cut-off times are 2:30pm on regular dismissal days and 11:45am on half

days.

In the event your child(ren) are picked up after 3:45pm and 1:00pm on half days, you will be

charged $1 per minute.

Please check Lost and Found for any missing items.

All parents/guardians need to give both Criminal Background and Child Abuse Clearances to

the school before attending any �eld trips or class activities.



GREEN TIP OF THE WEEK #32 

Whenever you are cooking on the stove, try to cover the pans, this reduces the amount of energy that

escapes from open pans, plus the amount of time it takes to heat up food and boil water. *Send your

green tips to jtrot@wissahickoncharter.org.*
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